



September 2025

Dear families

The Bradford Central Foodbank Harvest Donations

We are taking part in **Harvest Appeal 2025** to help the Foodbank this Harvest to ensure they can continue to provide food for people in crisis.

The academy has partnered up with the Bradford Central Foodbank for the past 4 years to ensure families in need continue to have access to food, this is especially vital during the ongoing cost of living crisis.

The Foodbank is feeding over 1000 people a month and needs our support to ensure sufficient supplies are available.

Please donate as many of the following items as you can by bringing them into the academy on **Wednesday 1 October and Thursday 2 October**. We are unable to accept donations before/after this date due to storage restrictions:



Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Brown
Personal Development Pioneer